MINUTES OF THE FOOD TRUCK ORDINANCE WORKSHOP FOR THE BOARD OF CITY COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE FLORIDA, HELD IN THE COMMISSION CHAMBERS, 2775 GARRISON AVENUE, February 22, 2022, AT 5:00 P.M.

The following were present: Mayor Buzzett, Commissioners Ashbrook, Langston, and Lowry. City Manager Jim Anderson, City Clerk Charlotte Pierce, Attorney Clinton McCahill, Finance Director Mike Lacour, and Chief of Police Jake Richards were also present. Commissioner Hoffman was absent.

The purpose of the Workshop was to discuss the draft Ordinance for Food Trucks and hear comments from the public concerning Food Trucks.

Mayor Buzzett welcomed everyone to the Workshop.

Attorney McCahill reviewed the draft Ordinance with the Commissioners. Suggestions were made to change the draft.

The following individuals shared their thoughts, both pro and con on the Ordinance.

Jasmine Kennedy and Katie McNeill.

Attorney McCahill will have the Ordinance ready for Tuesday's Commission Meeting.

Mayor Buzzett thanked those attending for their input, and adjourned the Workshop at 5:30 P.M.

Approved this day of Murch 2022.

Rex Buzzett, Mayor Date

Charlotte M. Pierce, City Clerk

Date